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Donation Request Cover Sheet

Thank you for submitting a donation request to the City of Kotzebue City Council Meeting.
Please note that the city council meetings are on the third Thursday of each month unless
otherwise stated. Donation letters received between council meetings will be reviewed and
submitted at the following council meeting. It is encouraged that residents submit donations
letters early in advance to meet their deadlines. In addition, it is encouraged that a representative
be present at the city council meeting that will review their request.
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Cover Letter
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New Years Eve Kotzebue Family Fireworks Show!

It has been a long-held tradition to have a community fireworks show in
Kotzebue on New Years Eve. It’s something we all look forward to as we
light up the skies during the darkest time of the year. This is an event
the whole family can enjoy.

This event has happened, and will continue to happen, only by the
volunteer efforts of the community.

The cost of the fireworks this year is $7,500. We are asking businesses
to contribute $500 or more to help fund this event.

Really any amount is greatly appreciated and will help us put on a
quality fireworks display that the community has become accustomed
to. Like the 4th of July celebration, the New Year’s Eve fireworks display
has become one of the town’s signature events.

Please help us get 2025 off to a great start! We wish you all a Merry
Christmas and a healthy and prosperous New Year!

-Tom

Tom Atkinson
GM/CEQ Kotzebue Electric Association
907-442-1303 / t_atkinson@kea.coop



